
Dear Moira, 

The suggested alternative course of action is for the scheme to be re-designed to allow two 

lanes of traffic on the A4 in both directions (eastbound and westbound). 

We do not believe that the decision is contrary to policy and neither is it contrary, or not 

wholly in accordance, with the budget. 

Kind Regards, 

Alan Macro 

 

 


